
Getting 

your house 

in order

The Procurement Act 2023 will mean a new free fully 

integrated digital platform - a central repository for authority 

notices and supplier information. Suppliers should be able 

to access the platform ahead of "go-live" on 28/10/2024.



Authorities will use the platform to 

publish notices relating to upcoming 

and ongoing tenders and to report on 

contract performance. 

The aim: to simplify the bidding 

process and increase transparency. 

Authorities and 

the Platform



Suppliers and the 

platform
You should be able to use the platform to register 

business information – and you'll only have to do it 

once, rather than duplicating this across multiple 

bids. 

You'll be able to access details of 

new procurement opportunities on 

the platform as well. 



 
Supplier 

Registration 

Platform
The supplier registration platform is 

part of the central digital platform - it's 

where suppliers will register and obtain 

a Public Procurement Organisation 

Number (PPON), which is a trackable 

and unique supplier identifier. 

Keep a watch out for your 

opportunity to register. 



Individual 

Authority 

Platforms
Know the difference: the central digital 

platform isn't replacing individual authority 

bidding platforms. 

The central digital platform will serve as a 

repository for supplier details at the selection 

questionnaire stage – but authorities will still 

use other procurement portals to manage 

each procurement process and receive bids. 



Questions 

about the Act 

and how it will 

affect your 

business?

Get in touch with our team
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